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Free street fair to be held at Marshall College at UCSD on April 10

March 10, 1999
Media Contact: Albert Lee, (619) 534-4390 or
Pat JaCoby, (619) 534-7404, pjacoby@ucsd.edu
CALENDAR ITEM

The public is invited to join Thurgood Marshall College and the Associated Students at the University of
California, San Diego at a free street fair to be held on the Marshall College campus from 11 a.m. to 5 p.m. April
10. The cultural celebration will showcase musical and dance performances from around the world and feature
ethnic food and craft artisans, an art gallery, a poetry venue, llama rides, Games of the World and a children's
area with arts and crafts. Parking is free. For information call (619) 534-4390.
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